HARTSHORNE CITY COUNCIL
Special MEETING MINUTES 
December 17th, 2018

Mayor Joy Cline met with board members on December 17th, 2018 for a Special Meeting with the Hartshorne City Council.
Roll Call: Grove, Faulkner, Baker, Kelly and Young. Bond, Winslow and Jackson absent .
Quorum present.
Motion by Grove and seconded by Young for council discussion and action to conduct a post-termination hearing for Jeremy Pierce pursuant to his notice of being terminated as Chief of Police for the City of Hartshorne. Baker, Grove, Faulkner, Young and Kelly voted aye. Bond, Winslow and Jackson absent. 5-0, motion passes.
At this time, attorney Blake Lynch for Jeremy Pierce asked for a continuance based on his claim that he has not received all documentation requested. City attorney Richard Lerblance explained that additional material had also been discovered during the investigation. Both parties agreed that additional items requested from the City will be submitted to Lynch no later than December 28th, 2018 and a reschedule date for the post-termination hearing has been set for January 9th, 2019 at 6 p.m. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Motion by Kelly and seconded by Young to adjourn the meeting. Baker, Faulkner, Young, Kelly and Grove voted aye. Winslow Bond and Jackson absent. 5-0, motion passes to adjourn the meeting at 6:16 p.m. 

